
June 28, 2012 Special Town Meeting 

TOWN OF AUBURN SPECIAL MEETING 
 

 
On Thursday, June 28, 2012 at 5:45 P.M., the Board of the Town of Auburn 
will meet to review and take possible action to approve the liquor license  
application for The White Birch Bar and Grill, LLC, owned by Raymond 
Emersfoll. This meeting will take place at  
the Auburn Town Hall at 3826 Highway 64, Bloomer, WI. 
 

This meeting is open to the public and all are welcome to come  
and participate in this meeting.  

 


